
 

 
 
Dear New Patient, 
 
Welcome to our practice!  Thank you for choosing Schneck Primary Care for your 
healthcare needs.  The following information is provided to ensure a smooth 
transition into our practice. 
 
Please complete the enclosed new patient form prior to your scheduled visit.  
The form can also be found on our website 
https://www.schneckmed.org/medical-services/primary-care.  The link to the form 
is above the pictures of our providers.  Please bring the completed form with you 
to your office visit.  You may also bring it to the office prior to your visit, or you 
can fax it to the office at 812-523-4753.  
 
If you have medical insurance, please bring all of your current insurance card/s 
with you to each visit.  Please check to make sure that this is your most up to 
date card.  We do also require a photo ID at your first visit. 
 
Plan on bringing any required copayments to your office visit, as it will be collect-
ed during check in.  For self-pay patients, payments in full are required at time of 
service.   
 
If you have any questions prior to your visit you may call the office at  
812-523-5862. 
 
Thank you!  We look forward to meeting you soon. 
 
Sincerely, 

 

 
 
Jamie Napier 
Director of Primary Care Practices 
 
Schneck Medical Center 
411 West Tipton Street 
Seymour, IN 47274 

https://www.schneckmed.org/medical-services/primary-care

